
Safety First 

Inclusivity  
Consider the diverse backgrounds  
and beliefs of your co-workers.  
We encourage decorations that are 
inclusive and respectful of various 
traditions and celebrations.

If participants are using lights or 
other electronic devices please 
ensure that decorations do not 
interfere with fire safety measures. 
Battery powered lights are ideal.

Please send your pictures to 

fernan.cepero@cityofrochester.gov 

by 5 p.m. on Friday, Dec. 13.

No Edibles or Food  
Do not use edibles or food in your 
door decorations, as they may attract 
little creatures to our festivities.  

Winners to be 
announced at the 
City Hall Holiday  

Party on  
Friday, Dec. 20.

Contest 
Rules

CityHoliday D
oor Decoration

CityHoliday D
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Be respectful of your colleagues’ 
workspaces and ensure that 
decorations do not impede normal 
office activities or create a disturbance.

Respectful Decorations 


